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Penrith and St Marys City Centres 
Renewal and Economic Development 

We require an additional 
$2m a year to implement the 
Penrith and St Marys City 
Centres Renewal Program

“I want it to be known as a City of excellence in 
administration, layout, employment and facilities.” 
Penrith and St Marys Visioning Process 2005

“Penrith has become more sophisticated, not a country 
lass anymore”.
Penrith and St Marys Visioning Process 2005

“Liven up the Main Street (St Marys)” 
Penrith and St Marys Visioning Process 2005

The St Marys and Penrith City Centres are the heart 
of our City. The renewal programs for these important 
assets will help stimulate visitor and business activity 
and enliven the centres.

The improvements will also help encourage economic 
growth and support new investment in the City by 
giving each centre its own unique identity. 

The program will help cultivate a sense of place 
particularly recognising the growing importance of 
both centres and the regional role of our City.

The City Centres renewal works will action the Penrith 
City Centre Vision outcomes and delivers those works 
identified in the adopted City Centre Strategy and the 
St Marys Town Centre Strategy.

Focusing on high activity streets (eg: Lower High 
Street, Station Street and Riley Streets in Penrith and 
Queen Street in St Marys), the Penrith and St Marys 
City Centres renewal will provide:

•	 Quality public park infrastructure at Memory 	
	 Park in Penrith and Coachmans Park in St 		
	 Marys
•	 Quality street furniture – new seats, signs, 		
	 bins, fences and bollards
•	 Quality street poles, colourful banners and 		
	 improved lighting
•	 Shaded streets
•	 Quality footpaths and kerbs
•	 Opportunity for public art and special place 		
	 making
•	 Facilitate kerbside dining and promotion of a 	
	 night time economy
•	 Attract visitors and stimulate business.

For further information on these and other projects 
please visit Council’s website 
www.ourfuture.com.au/fundingourfuture
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